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Section 230.190  Report of Theft or Loss of Fireworks

a)	A licensee shall report the theft or loss of fireworks to local law enforcement, DNR, and ATF and to OSFM, by telephone, immediately after discovery.  OSFM may be reached at 217-785-0969 during normal working hours and at the Illinois Emergency Management Agency dispatch number, 800-782-7860, outside normal working hours.

b)	Within 24 hours after discovery of the loss or theft, OSFM must be provided written notice that includes a complete description of the fireworks, including the manufacturer, brand name, any manufacturer marking and quantity, and a description of the circumstances surrounding the theft or loss.  The written notice shall also identify local law enforcement agencies contacted by the licensee and shall be executed under penalty of perjury.

(Source:  Amended at 34 Ill. Reg. 16524, effective October 6, 2010)
